
Experience being a host for  
the Australian Girls Choir!

28-30 June 2018

We are excited to offer NCS students the opportunity to host the Australian Girls 
Choir in their homes for two nights:

•	 56 choristers between the ages of 10 and 17 will visit our school as part of the NSW 
leg of their ACT and NSW tour

•	 They will be with us for 2 nights from the evening of Thursday June 28 through to the 
morning of Saturday June 30

•	 During their time at the school they will run performing arts workshops and concerts 
with our students

•	 The choir was hosted by our school community in 2006 and are delighted to be 
returning

We would like to invite you to host two or more choristers in your home:
•	 Girls must be hosted in pairs or more as this helps them to feel comfortable in a new 

home
•	 It is not necessary for them to have a separate bedroom and mattresses on the floor 

or fold out beds are perfectly adequate
•	 The Australian Girls Choir will provide all meals for touring choristers when they are 

not with their host families
•	 It is appreciated that hosts provide breakfast each day and dinner on the Thursday 

and Friday evenings
•	 Girls will need to be transported to and from school with your child on Friday and 

dropped off on Saturday morning around 8.30am

If you can host or for more info, please visit www.ncs.nsw.edu.au  
to complete the hosting form* by 13 April 2018. 

*If you have already let us know by email you do not need to complete the form


